
From: Emily Barabas  
Date: Monday, 30 July 2018 
To: Becky Burr, Maarten Botterman  
 
Subject: CCWG-AP Question for ICANN Board Input 
  
Dear Becky and Maarten, 
  
As you know from the last CCWG Auction Proceeds call, the CCWG has drafted a set of questions for 
additional input to assist the group with refining responses to charter questions and evaluating possible 
mechanisms. The CCWG is hoping that the Board can provide input on one question in particular:  
  
“What is the Board’s perspective on whether ICANN, the organization or a constituent part thereof, 
such an SO or AC, can be an applicant under any circumstances?” 
  
Can you kindly assist with obtaining feedback from the Board on this issue?  
  
Kind regards, 
Emily 
  
Emily Barabas | Policy Manager 
ICANN | Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 


	From: Emily Barabas  Date: Monday, 30 July 2018 To: Becky Burr, Maarten Botterman   Subject: CCWG-AP Question for ICANN Board Input

